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CENTRAL BOARD OF SECONDARY EDUCATION 

No, CE/CBSE/2024/ Ae 163685 
(An Autonomous Organisation under the Ministry of Education, Govt. of India) 

NOTIFICATION 

Doing away with the hard copy of the Migration Certificate for both 
classes X & XII 

The Central Board of Secondary Education is issuing the following documents to 
students, who have passed in Class X/XII Examinations: 

1. Marks sheet-cum- Passing Certificate 

students. 

2. Migration Certificate to Class X students who wish to obtain the Migration 
Certificate 

3. Migration Certificate to all the students of Class XIl 

September 4, 2024 

Besides providing the hard copy of the Migration Certificate to the students, the 
CBSE also provides the soft copy of the certificates in the DigilLocker of the concerned 

The University Grants Commission has already issued a letter to all institutions of 
higher learning that digital copies of the certificates issued by the Board will be accepted for 
admission to institutions of higher learning. CBSE has therefore decided that from the 
Examinations - 2025 onwards, the hard copy of the Migration Certificate will not be issued 
to the students of Class XIl and the students of Class X. However, a digital copy of the 
Migration Certificate will be used by the students for admission to other educational 
institutions. The fee charged by the CBSE for issuing the Migration Certificate alongwith 
the Examination fee in the LOC will also not be charged by the Board. 

During the transition period, in case of any requirement for the hard copy of the 
Migration Certificate, the students will be allowed to make the requests to the CBSE only at 
link: https:llcbseit. in/cbselweb/dads/home.aspx i.e. Duplicate Academic Document System 
on CBSE website and thereafter, the Migration Certificate will be provided to them as per 
their request. 

The above decisions have been approved by the Examination Committee meeting 
held on May 24th, 2024 and duly ratified in the Governing Body meeting of the CBSE in its 

meeting held on June 24th, 2024. 

This is for the information and necessary action for the schools, students, parents 
and other stakeholders. 

Copy to Web Admin with the request to upload on CBSE website 

frT T", 2, HHGIfdG ora t fdaR, fcl-110092 

(Dr. Sanyam Bhatdwaj) 
Controller of Examinations 

"SHIKSHA KENDRA" 2, COMMUNITY CENTRE, PREET VIHAR, DELH-110092 

Yours faithfully, 

Phone (off.) : 011-22509256-59, 22041807-08, Website: www.cbse.gov.in, www.cbse.nic.in 
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